
From:   
Sent: June-15-18 12:06 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Appearance before Planning and Development Committee 
 
 
 
 
City Clerk Office 
City of Burnaby 
Burnaby, BC 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
This is to request to appear as a delegation before the Planning and Development Committee on 
July 5th, regarding redevelopment of properties on 5486-5580 Marine Drive, Burnaby. . The 
following persons would want to address briefly regarding the development. 
 
Alok Kansal,  
John O'Sullivan,  
Onkar Sharma, Planner and Urban Designer,   

 
 
Please confirm that we are on the agenda on the 5th.  Should you require any further information, 
please contact the sender of this email. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Onkar Sharma 

 
 
 
 




